Engineers Australia Hong Kong Chapter Members and Committee
wish to express their deep sorrow and condolences on the tragic loss
of fellow engineers from the Hong Kong Electric Company,
their family members and friends in the recent ferry accident.

Those lost cannot be replaced but their memories shall be
cherished forever.

HK Electric Tributes and Donations:
http://www.hkelectric.com/web/condolence/condolence en.aspx
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